
Good morning, today is March 16th 
 
We are on a special AM LIF assembly schedule today for our author visit with Brandon Mull.  
 
The Guardian Wear Spring Sale has begun! Show your Guardian Pride with a Guardian Hoodie or the 
new Baseball T-shirt! 
Order forms are available on the wall to the left of the office, or on the PTSA website at 
gatewayptsa.org. Order forms and payment are due to the office by March 23rd. Check out some of the 
new items in the display case near the office, like the new GMS Water Bottles, which are also available 
at the Student Store every Friday. 
 

Introducing The Sessions @ The Library during lunch. We'll offer different activities each month so you 

can make, create, and challenge yourself to solve problems and try new things. Think art, technology, 

teamwork, and fun. Join us March 21st to try a Breakout session--Escape Room style. Race to solve a 

series of puzzles before time runs out. Bring your lunch and join us as soon as the lunch period 

begins. Space is limited, so grab a pass in the library before Wednesday, March 21st.  

 
Attention 8th graders!  If you would like to attend the Sno-Isle field trip, all permission slips are due to 
Mrs. Gitnes by the end of the day on Monday.   
 
Eighth graders, do you have questions about high school?  Mrs. Smith will be at eighth grade lunch 2-3 
times a week to answer these questions.  Feel free to visit her by the stage stairs at lunch. 
 
Remember to finish filling out your March Madness Book Battle brackets today! Have fun predicting 
which book will be selected as Gateway’s favorite. Round one voting begins on Monday. 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character.  
 

http://www.gatewayptsa.org/

